
View updates on our website: www.lceo.us by clicking on “Construction Updates."  

 

Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 22, 2024 

 

County Road 23 in Stokes Township to close for Tile 
Replacement 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be replacing a tile on 

County Road 23, between State Route 274 and County Road 52 on Monday, 

August 26th, 2024 during the hours of 7:30 A.M. through 5:00 P.M. The roadway 

will be closed to all traffic. No overnight closures are expected. Scheduling is 

subject to weather conditions. 

 

Please plan alternate routes.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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